
THE EVERGREEN
EDITORIAL

PAINT FOR PEACE DAY - NOV 29TH

November 24, 2023www.pinkerton.comIssue No. 01

Pinkerton Primary School is inviting
all parents to attend the annual
paint for peace day on November
29th. The event will feature live
music, fun games and international
food stalls with cuisines from all
over the world.

Children and parents are invited to
paint a picture and bring it along
for the annual art auction. All
proceeds will go to our chosen
charity, 'So they Can', who will be
attending on the day. Bring your
piggy banks because there is going
to be some amazing art on sale!

KINDY SAVE THE WORLD
Our beloved kindergarten
students are on a mission
to save the world, by
attracting more birds to
the school through the
planting of trees and
flowers. Their mission is
to attract 5 new species of
bird to school. 

Grade 2 has started a new
course from the Upschool

website named, 'Write a Book
to Change the World'. The

course is free to all families
and allows everyone to

become a published author.
How exciting!

Our new creativity
club has begun and
we invite all children
to attend each and
every lunchtime in
the art room with
Mrs. Spencer (12:30).

CREATIVITY
CLUB

YOUR CHANCE TO
BECOME AN AUTHOR 



SPORT - THE WORLD CUP COMES TO SCHOOL
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To raise money for our local charity,
Rainforest Rescue, Pinkerton will be
holding special viewings of the
World Cup games over the next few
weeks. Parents and families from
the area are welcome to come to
school and watch the games each
morning and afternoon. 

Snacks and tea will be served
during the game and all of the
proceeds will be donated to
Rainforest Rescue, which helps
restore rainforests in the Daintree
Region of Australia. Starting on
December 3rd, all are welcome. 

OPINION - MEET THE PRINCIPAL
We spent some time getting to know more
about our beloved principal, Mrs. Johnson,
this week. We asked her questions about
leadership, being a parent and what
principals do on the weekend. This exclusive
scoop will be released in next month's
edition - stay tuned. 

Glebe Plumbers are a
reliable and cost-effective
plumbing service in our

local area. If you are
looking for plumbing

solutions in your home,
then call this 5-star

company 24 hours per
day!

LOOKING FOR A
PLUMBER?

INTERNATIONAL NEWS
One of the world's largest volcanoes
has started erupting in the centre of
the Pacific Ocean. Mount Kinobula
started letting off steam on the 21st of
November and has since put on a
spectacular show over the last few
days, spewing millions of litres of hot
lava.

There are no inhabitants on the
volcanic island, but these spectacular
photographs were captured by drone.
The volcano is the most studied
volcano on Earth and erupts every 100
years. 

Glebe Plumbers 
Call now - 

0432092277


